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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 21, 2009

TO: Honorable Patrick M. Rose, Chair, House Committee on Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4806 by Rose (Relating to court-appointed volunteer advocates in certain suits affecting 
the parent-child relationship.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend statute relating to court-appointed volunteer advocates in certain suits affecting 
the parent-child relationship. The Office of the Attorney General anticipates any additional work 
resulting from the passage of the bill could be reasonably absorbed with current resources.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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